
SEPTEMBER 28 — TWU Local 100 investigated complaints from TA and OA 
members that their seniority was violated and they were picking out of place. 
Union officers found inconsistencies and demanded management quantify the 
problem and take corrective action.

An audit revealed that 270 members hired between January 2020 and April of 
2022 were impacted by this mistake. MTA Human Resources made errors by 
combining Test Lists and sending flawed List to Zerega.

There were only 2 things to do: leave it alone or fix it.

We chose to have it fixed. The seniority has been corrected for the 2023 Consol-
idated Pick. There will be officers present at Tuskegee Depot and East New York 
Depot to answer questions.
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